## Jessi Tracy

From: Lincoln Selectboard) <pforlenza@lincolnvermont.org>

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 1:50 PM

To: Redistricting2022

Cc: Sally Ober; Paul Forlenza; Jessi Tracy; Bill Finger
Subject: [External] Lincoln BCA Preferences for Redistricting

Attachments: Lincoln BCA - Redistricting 1-28-22.pdf

## [External]

## Amerin,

Thanks for all your emails about redistricting. Attached are the Lincoln BCA six approved attributes we were looking for in redistricting:

At our Novemebr 2021 meeting, we preferred the alternative multi-district map and still due. Please feel free to share this email and the attached with legislators.

## Paul

Paul Forlenza Lincoln Selectboard, Vice Chair Lincoln BCA, Chair 802-989-1070